
week in review  - headlines

"behold, I come; in the scroll of the book it is 
written of me." psa 40:7

U.K. Population Collapse “Good for the Planet”, WEF 
Adviser Prof Sarah Harper Explains 
Remember how depopulation was called a right-wing 
conspiracy theory? Things have changed, and ‘population 
collapse’, which can no longer be denied, is now good 
for us!

Daycare Centers In Germany Provide ‘Masturbation Rooms’ 
For Children
…One report published by Die Welt, discussed how the 
practice of sexualizing kindergarteners is unfolding in 
two daycares in the German state of North Rhine-
Westphalia [NRW].

WHO and UN are Sexualising Little Children Worldwide to 
Normalise Paedophilia 
“Schools must equip children to have sexual partners” – 
say the UN and WHO” is the title of an article from 
Stop World Control, which has evidence to suggest that 
the World Health Organization (WHO) and United Nations 
(UN) are sexualising little children in primary 
education worldwide, for the purpose of normalising 
pedophilia.

Nasa asteroid strike unleashes boulder storm ‘as deadly 
as Hiroshima’
A storm of boulders “as deadly as Hiroshima” was 
accidentally unleashed by Nasa during tests to change 
the trajectory of an asteroid, scientists have found. … 



Now astronomers have found that although the impact 
succeeded in knocking Dimorphos slightly off course, it 
also dislodged 37 boulders, which are currently zipping 
through space at 13,000mph. …a 15ft boulder hitting 
Earth would deliver as much energy as the atomic bomb 
that was dropped on Hiroshima, Japan

Leftist organization to haredi journalist: ‘Religion is 
stupid’
“Religion is stupid. There is no difference between the 
nonsense that you believe into those of the Christians 
and the Muslims,” the movement wrote and added that it 
is only “a different language for different idiots. 
Proselytization is proselytization. In the eyes of 
others (most of the normal world), you are just that.

Built Upon Lies And Spiritual Darkness: The Rise And 
Fall Of Satan’s Counterfeit Kingdom
But Satan also has a strategy. The heart of his 
strategy is to blind mankind to the fact that God’s 
judgment will soon fall upon this world. This denial 
has a purpose – Satan is using it to prepare the world 
for his coming attempt to establish the visible, 
political form of his evil kingdom on earth led by an 
emissary we refer to as the Antichrist.

Federal court says parents have no right to opt kids 
out of LGBT curriculum
A federal court ruled Thursday that parents who sued a 
Maryland school district have no right to opt their 
children out of classes teaching LGBT curriculum.

Pope Francis appears to reject the idea that 
homosexuals are called to chastity



Pope Francis has again indicated an openness to 
homosexual activity, as he has refused to affirm the 
Catholic teaching on chastity and celibacy for 
homosexuals.

Mutilating gender surgeries in the US nearly tripled 
over 3-year period, study finds 
A new study released this week shows an alarming 
increase in the number of so-called “sex change” 
surgeries committed in the United States. Specifically, 
these radical procedures nearly tripled between 2016 
and 2019, with a significant number of young people 
obtaining chest mutilation or reconstruction.

Generating A False god: ChatGPT Goes Viral With ‘Fake 
Bible Passage’ Portraying Jesus ‘Accepting’ 
Transgenderism
According to a Reddit post that went viral, a trans-
identifying individual posted, “I was feeling sad 
today,” and so this person turned to AI for 
encouragement by asking ChatGPT to write a “fake Bible 
passage about Jesus accepting trans people.”

Senior Jesuit priest and close friend of Pope Francis 
accuses Jesus of being ‘stymied and callous’ 
A close papal confidant and editor of an influential 
Jesuit publication has published a Gospel commentary 
described as “blasphemous” due to its description of 
Jesus Christ as “stymied and callous.”


